
 

 

Dalton Planning Board 
Minutes of December 5th, 2018 

 
 
Present: Terri Parks, Carl Lindquist, Erik Nilsen, Steven Ordinetz, Bill 
Howe, and Gal Potashnick.   
 
The meeting was called to order at 7 PM.   
 
Bill Howe made a motion for the two alternates; Gal Potashnick and Steven 
Ordinetz serve as voting members on the board for this meeting.  Carl 
Lindquist 2nd the motion and all agreed. 
 
The November minutes were reviewed.  Bill Howe motioned to accept the 
minutes as written.  Gal Potashnick 2nd the motion and all agreed. 
 
The public hearing for a minor subdivision for William and Jean Abbott 
known as Map 403 Lot 52 opened.  The planning board reviewed and 
discussed.  Terri Parks motioned to accept the subdivision as presented.  
Carl Lindquist 2nd the motion and all agreed. 
 
There was discussion regarding creating zoning ordinances for Dalton.  The 
planning board has obtained a copy of Columbia’s ordinances as a starting 
point.  Planning board members will review and bring forward suggestions 
and changes at next month’s meeting.   
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:55 PM.  
 
The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, January 2nd, 2019 at 7:00 PM. 
 


